
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

DAI/MIB 

 

July 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 8 Celebration of Learning Awards Ceremony 

Friday 12 July 2019 

 

As the academic year draws to a close it is time to acknowledge the achievement of our young people and I 

am delighted to tell you that your child has been nominated for one of our awards. 

 

I would, therefore, like to invite you to join us in school to be part of the afternoon’s celebrations where your 

child will be presented with his/her award.  Awards can be given for many reasons including Attendance, 

academic achievement, progress made as well as recognising other talents and accomplishments. 

 

Parents/carers and guests will be seated from 1.15 p.m.  The ceremony will start at 1.30 p.m. and finish 

approximately 3.00 p.m.  

  

I look forward to welcoming you to our awards ceremony. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
  

Mr D Airey 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


